
Personal address redacted 
 
4th May 2020 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Reference Community Asset Transfer scheme 
 
 
It has been brought to our attention that the Assynt Development Trust are in the process of 
applying to purchase a parcel of land adjacent to and surrounding the former Lochinver 
Mission under the Community Asset Transfer scheme. We acknowledge that this purchase 
will help secure the long-term tenure of the building which is already considered a valuable 
facility by the local community.  With this in mind, Assynt Community Council are happy to 
lend their support for this application. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Phil Jones (Secretary Assynt Community Council) 
 
assyntcc@gmail.com 
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